
 

NOTICE OF DATA BREACH 

 

You Can Trade, Inc. ("YCT"), a subsidiary of TradeStation Group, Inc., is an online education 

service company (hereinafter collectively referred to as "TradeStation"), that values and respects 

your privacy, which is why we are writing to make you aware of a recent incident that involves 

some of your personal data.  

 

WHAT HAPPENED 

On May 28, 2020 YCT discovered that certain personal data of YCT customers and prospective 

customers (“YCT Data”) was accessed by one or more unauthorized persons.  

 

WHAT INFORMATION WAS INVOLVED 

The data accessed may have included personal data such as: first name, last name, username, 

password (salted and hashed), email address, and phone number.  If you purchased a subscription 

with You Can Trade, Inc., additional personal data involved includes your billing address, credit 

card type, but only the last four digits of your credit card number and credit card expiration date.  

Given the types of personal data that may be affected (particularly given that passwords are 

salted and hashed which means that they are not visible and the fact that limited credit card data 

was accessed), we believe it is unlikely that there will be harmful consequences from this 

incident. 

 

WHAT WE ARE DOING 

TradeStation has an enterprise-wide Information Security department whose responsibilities 

include all TradeStation subsidiaries, including YCT.  TradeStation has implemented preventive 

measures to safeguard your personal data that includes a variety of technical and administrative 

measures designed to protect electronic systems and the information on those systems from 

unauthorized access, use, and other malicious acts. However, in the event of an incident 

TradeStation has a comprehensive incident response plan that facilitates the detection, review, 

and containment of an incident.  

TradeStation has implemented additional security measures to prevent a reoccurrence. 

Additionally, TradeStation identified two domains (shayand.com and 

youcantrade.urtestsite.com) that accessed the YCT DATA and were mimicking the appearance 

of YCT’s website.  We promptly acted and shut down both domains.   

 

WHAT YOU CAN DO 

As a precautionary measure, we recommend that you remain vigilant and do not click on any 

emails that you may receive that may seem suspicious and/or may contain any links or language 

with the above referenced domains (shayand.com or youcantrade.urtestsite.com).  If you do have 
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an account with YCT, please make any changes to your account by logging directly onto the 

YCT website (www.youcantrade.com).  

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

For further information and assistance, please contact us at support@youcantrade.com.   

 

Sincerely, 

  

Sarah Potter 

You Can Trade, Inc.  

President  
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